
 

 

Dear Bear Creek Residents, 

As a valued member of our community, I am writing to extend an invitation for you to 
consider volunteering for one of our Homeowners Association (HOA) committees. Our 
committees play a vital role in maintaining and enhancing our community, and we are 
seeking dedicated individuals who are enthusiastic about contributing their time and 
expertise to foster positive change. 

To express your interest in volunteering for any of our committees, please access the QR 
code provided. Your participation is instrumental in shaping the future of our community. 

Should you wish to learn more about the specific responsibilities and time commitments 
associated with each committee. 

We firmly believe that community engagement is pivotal to the success of our HOA, and 
we deeply appreciate the commitment and dedication of our volunteers in enriching our 
community. Thank you for considering this opportunity to become actively involved. 

We look forward to collaborating with you to further strengthen our vibrant community. 

Sincerely, 

Tawana Walton 
HOA Board Member 
Bear Creek Ranch HOA 

 

 

 


